

Camerons Bight

Foreshore Reserve

Committee of Management

PO Box 207, Rye 3941

ABN: 89 028 720 869 Phone: 0359 85 3288 www.whitecliffs.com.au

email:admin@whitecliffs.com.au

27 October 2020

Denis Baguley Secretary Southern Peninsula Rescue Squad denis.baguley@gmail.com

Dear Denis,

I am writing in response to your request seeking a letter of support from the Committee of Management for Southern Peninsula Rescue Squad (SPRS) to commence the planning approvals process for the construction of;

Proposed Meeting Room and Ramp at 2900 Point Nepean Rd Blairgowrie

The Committee of Management supports the above actions and will continue to work closely with SPRS to ensure a satisfactory outcome is delivered to the community.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate contacting Greg Powell Foreshore Manager on 0447 380 521 or manager@whitecliffs.com.au

Yours sincerely,

Brian Wordsworth Committee Chair

ran bloodell